

Blackfriars Priory School 17 Prospect Road Prospect, SA 5082 PO Box 86, Prospect SA 5082 T+61 8 8169 3900 E admin@bps.sa.edu.au www.bps.sa.edu.au CRICOS Provider No: 02485B

24 August 2018

**Dear Families** 

On Monday 3 September, as part of our celebration for Fathers' Day, we would like to have a shared morning tea the Fathers' Day Liturgy. Could we please ask that every student bring a plate to share; either sweet or savoury? Please make sure that if you bring it in a container that it is clearly labelled with your name so we can return it to you after the event.

Please be aware that we have a number of students with allergies to nuts, so please do not send in any foods that contains nuts (almonds, cashews, peanuts etc).

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours faithfully

ZAL"

Mr Frank Ali Head of Primary





## Fathers' Day Liturgy Invitation

The Blackfriars Primary School community warmly invites our families and friends to join us for a Liturgy. We will be celebrating the Fathers and significant male role models in our lives.

When: Monday 3 September

**Time:** 9:00am

Where: Frassati Hall